
News from Stower Provost Primary School 
 
The New Year has got off to a flying start at Stower Provost School – literally! 
Oaks Class, the oldest children, spent part of the first week of term learning 
about Forces, and built their own parachutes with an amazing range of styles 
and effectiveness. Over the next few weeks the children will be looking at a 
range of forces and the way they act on objects around them. 
 
In our Chestnuts Class, Year 3 and 4, are studying The Indus Valley, a 
fascinating part of the world which gives the children an insight into how other 
people live. Acorns, Year 1 and 2, are showing themselves to be budding 
meteorologists and are making the most of the wide variety of weather this 
year has already brought us. Meanwhile, Conkers, our Reception Class, have 
been learning all about Dinosaurs, regularly bringing me drawings of their 
latest discoveries and proudly telling me what the Diplodocus and Pterodactyl 
liked to eat. 
 
We have an exciting term ahead, with plenty of sport, music and art to keep 
the children engaged, while plans for a new summer residential trip to Bristol 
are forging ahead.  
 
The PTFA, as always, has a packed agenda of fun activities and fund-raising 
events, including the Spring Ball at the end of this term and projects to 
develop the school environment. 
 
We are always keen to build links with the local community through joint 
projects and welcoming members of the community into school. If you would 
like to be involved in the life of the school, or have ideas as to how we could 
develop our links, please contact the school office and I would be delighted to 
speak with you. 
 
With best wishes 
 
James Stanford 
Acting Headteacher 
Stower Provost Primary School 
01747 838370 
office@stowerprovost.dorset.sch.uk    
 


